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FLRA PROVIDES NOTICE OF PUBLICATION OF BOUND VOLUME NO. 67 

AND THE “POCKET STATUTE,” FLRA DOC. NO. 1071A 

 

The Federal Labor Relations Authority (FLRA) is pleased to announce that it has prepared for 

publication by the Government Printing Office (GPO) its 67th bound volume of Authority decisions.  

Decisions of the Federal Labor Relations Authority, Volume 67, will include decisions that issued from 

October 1, 2012, to September 30, 2014.  Providing the opportunity to purchase bound volumes is yet 

another way that the FLRA makes Authority case law available to its customers.  And Authority 

decisions, decisions of the Authority’s Office of Administrative Law Judges, and decisions of the Federal 

Service Impasses Panel are available at no charge – and in searchable format – soon after issuance at 

www.flra.gov/decisions.   

 

In addition, the FLRA has prepared for publication by GPO – and for purchase by other federal agencies 

– the “Pocket Statute,” which is the 3” x 5” soft-bound, pocket-sized version of the Federal Service 

Labor-Management Relations Statute and the Back Pay Act.  As the FLRA’s website provides a 

printable version of the Pocket Statute at www.flra.gov/statute, the FLRA no longer distributes copies of 

the Pocket Statute to its customers.  But the FLRA is pleased to again offer its customers the opportunity 

to purchase this popular publication in bulk directly from GPO for a limited time.   

 

Both publications may be obtained by federal agencies on a pro-rated cost basis by “riding” the FLRA 

Requisition Numbers listed below.  Agency rider requisitions (Standard Form 1) should be submitted to 

GPO no later than Friday, November 7, 2014.  Agencies are urged to submit requisitions to GPO 

because the Superintendent of Documents will not stock large quantities of the publications, and the 

publications will not be available for purchase from the FLRA.  Other organizations and individuals may 

order the publications directly from the Superintendent of Documents, GPO, when they become 

available.  GPO may be reached at:  (202) 512-1800.  In addition, some earlier volumes of Decisions of 

the Federal Labor Relations Authority remain available for purchase through GPO’s Bookstore at:  

http://bookstore.gpo.gov, and both Volume 67 and the Pocket Statute will be stocked there until supplies 

run out.             

 

Document      Jacket Number  Req. Number 

 

Decisions of the Federal Labor Relations Authority, 

Volume 67, Oct. 1, 2012 – Sept. 30, 2014 386-600    14-00016 

 

FLRA Doc. No. 1071A (“Pocket Statute”) 

(November 2008 edition) 386-601    14-00017 
 

The FLRA administers the labor-management relations program for 2.1 million non-Postal federal 

employees worldwide, approximately 1.2 million of whom are represented in 2,200 bargaining units.  

It is charged with providing leadership in establishing policies and guidance related to federal sector 

labor-management relations and with resolving disputes under, and ensuring compliance with, the 

Federal Service Labor-Management Relations Statute.  
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